
 
  

 
Fundraising Events during this Half term! 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will be aware that opportunities for The Friends of Lavant C.E. Primary School’ to raise 
funds for the school over the last 15 months have been hugely hampered due to the national 
pandemic. In an amazing supportive gesture, two members of the school community have 
decided to take things into their own hands to individually raise money for the school.  
 
Mrs Goman, part of our Pheasant team, has taken up the challenge to swim 100 miles!  
 
Hoping to encourage our children to work on their own fitness, Mrs Goman is aiming to 
swim before school each day and is currently clocking up the miles…. the aim is to reach 
100 this summer!  
 
Pheasant class will be keeping track of the distance achieved each week and will keep us 
updated on Mrs Goman’s progress.  
 
If you would like to encourage Mrs Goman with her quest, donations can be made using 
the following link: https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/PollyPeart  
(Please note the virgin money giving page is in the name of Polly Peart as the Chair of The 
Friends) 
 
During half term, one of the children at our school, James Lindfield, has also decided to 
embark on a Minecraft marathon! If you would like to sponsor James, the link is here: 
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/JennieLindfield1 
 
All support and encouragement for James and Mrs. Goman would be hugely appreciated. All 
money raised will come straight to our school and contribute toward updating our playtime 
games equipment that encourage children to be active every day.  
 
Any donation, no matter how small would be much appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, best wishes 
 
The Friends of Lavant Primary School                                                    
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